Linwood High School Stirling Drive Linwood PA3 3NB

Tel: 0300 300 1333



Children's Services

Head Teacher: Gillian Bowie

Dear Parent

S4 Meeting for Parents/Carers

According to our records you were unable to attend the recent meeting for S4 parents/carers. Apologies if you did attend but we did not record your attendance.

At Linwood High School we understand the importance of working in partnership with parents/carers to ensure our young people achieve their potential.

If you require any further information about your child's progress in S4 or if you simply want to discuss an issue with us, please do not hesitate to contact me or your child's pastoral care teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs G Keogh

Depute Head Teacher (Acting)